
My name is Kimberly Elmore, I've lived in Bellows Falls Vermont since 1990.  I'm a mom 
(adoptive and biological),  homeowner,  worker.    
 
Please vote no on H57.  These are children.   This isn't a right.   The law should be changed as it 
is and certainly not sealed and cemented in. 
 
If these children could speak, they'd beg for a chance at life.   That will never happen,  so we 
need to rely on where does human life begin,  at what point does it rate to receive protection.  
 
If this is passed,  it's the signal that we have embraced money,  comfort,  and choice over human 
life.  
 
Planned parenthood has infiltrated every corner of our government to preserve their business 
model and income.   They spend an obscene amount of money buying politicians and their 
power.   This must stop somewhere.    
 
Any of you who have children,  tuck them in tonight,  then maybe imagine they were in the 
womb of a woman contemplating abortion.  How pro-choice are you now?  Or is that unfair 
because we're talking about babies you don't love and care about?  Only yours deserve 
life?  Mine deserve life too.  Adoptive parents need a voice in this as well.   These are children 
they would love. Children they would protect.    
Is a baby only a baby deserving life if it's biological mom wants it?  Somehow in that moment it 
becomes not human?   
 
Please don't sign their death warrant.  
 
Please think,  please pray.   Please vote no on H57. 
 
Thank you. 
 


